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BOOKED FOR LUNCH
Booked for Lunch will meet on Tuesday, June 22, at 11:30 a.m. at the Passages Cafe in the Radisson Hotel.  Come for conversation, lunch, and swap a book if you have one to share.  Everyone is welcome.


SPRING 2010 BOOK SALE
By Noell Reinhiller

The Spring 2010 Book Sale, held on May 7 and 8, yielded over $2,000.  We started the collection week before the sale with about 2,100 books and then collected 2,500 books during our collection week prior to the sale for a total of at least 4,500 books when we opened the doors on May 7.  We sold about 2,300-2,500 books during the sale days, and the online book buyers packed up the remainder and gave us $660 for the books they took.  The good news is that the room was completely empty by 5:30 p.m. on Saturday afternoon.  We had a great volunteer effort by our members (27 of 40 members worked 1-13 shifts).  We also received great support from the Moorhead Center Mall Manager, Kristi Ulrich, and the custodian.

At our May Branch Meeting, we decided to hold a fall book sale the first weekend in November if space in a store front is available at the Moorhead Center Mall.  Sandra Sidler volunteered to chair this sale, and now we need someone to step forward as her co-chair.  Sandy works in Valley City during the week so it will be vital that we support her with a task force to assume leadership responsibilities.  We will need people to serve as co-chairs in the following areas:  Advertising, Donation and Sorting Week, Sale Days, and Calling.  Those of us who worked on the Spring Sale Task Force found sharing a leadership role was definitely an asset.

Remember, this is our one fundraising event.  We can be successful only if you volunteer. 


RECAP OF THE NEW LEADERSHIP DEVELOPMENT INSTITUTE RECEPTION
By Noell Reinhiller

On Monday evening, June 8, 2010, 50 women attending the Tri-College New Leadership Development Institute at MSUM enjoyed an evening together along with many of the people who sponsor the annual event.  I represented our branch, which contributes to the event.  Maureen Kelly Jonason, representing both AAUW and the Soroptimist Club, and Yvonne Condell were also there from our branch.  I was disappointed that Elsa Zamora, a young woman I have been tutoring in preparation for her GED, did not attend after being accepted, but it was heartwarming and exciting to meet the very diverse members of the 2010 class.  An AAUW member from Devils Lake, Michelle Fritz, sought me out after our organization was introduced, and we shared book sale stories.  This is the seventh year that Dr. Deb White, an MSUM professor, and her steering committee members have held this event.  

It was a memorable and inspiring evening.  I was struck by the diversity of both age and color in the room, and I especially enjoyed the Diane Meyer Key Note Address by Karen Diver, the chairwoman of the Fond du Lac Band of Lake Superior Chippewa.  I do hope others will represent our branch at this reception in the future.  I walked away feeling very good about the hard work we all put into our annual book sale.  We are preparing the women leaders of the future.  And....maybe Elsa will be able to attend a future Institute.


DON'T FORGET STEERING COMMITTEE MEETINGS
Come and be a part of selecting the programs for next year.  Everyone is invited to participate on Tuesday, June 15, at 6:30 p.m at the Moorhead Library, Wednesday, July 14, at 6:30 p.m. at the Moorhead Library, and Monday, August 16, at 6:30 p.m. at Atomic Coffee in downtown Fargo.  We'll brainstorm and put together the calendar of presentations for next year.  Suggestions so far are:

· An update on the Women's Studies departments at the three colleges (panel of directors) 

· Someone from Expanding Your Horizons to give us an update on this program we support 

· AAUW in flux -- a discussion of what is going on in AAUW 

· Yvonne Condell as January keynote on women Nobel Prize in Science winners 

· Someone from Metro Youth Partnership

HOPE YOU ARE HAVING A GREAT SUMMER!
